
Additional comments:- 
 
Sorry I made mistake when emailing before, This is the correct one. I have been 
in UK for many years and my wife family and relatives is in Pakistan. It is very 
expensive to call home so i looked on the internet and found websites that offer 
cheap international calls. I have 1 orange 1 T.Mobile contract so i am paying a 
lot of money already. Over the years many times Orange have charged me 
suddenly without any notice for calling these access numbers. So when I found 
the 03 service I was happy as they cannot suddenly charge me without at least 
informing me. I was using the service until it was suspended due to Orange 
blocking the 03 number and I was no longer able to call. This is clearly not fair. I 
have already paid for a unlimited landline service and this should allow me to 
cal 01 02 and 03 numbers however Orange EE are so tight that they dont want 
anyone making cheaper calls and want to rip off customers by charging more 
that £1 a minute to call pakistan mobile, when i can it is using the 03 numbers 
at no extra cost. 
 
Questions 
 
Question 3.1:  
Do you agree that the modification to the Numbering  
Plan that we propose –which would prohibit direct or indirect 
revenue-sharing with callers and/or end-users by those who use 03 
numbers–is appropriate and proportionate to address the conduct of 
concern that we have described in this document? If not, please 
explain why. 
 
I do not agree because if you do go ahead I will no longer be able to 
call my wife family & relatives in Pakistan as it would be too 
expensive 
 
Question 4.1:  
Do you have any comments on the draft  
modifications to the Numbering Plan that we are proposing, as set 
out in Annex 7? Where you disagree with any of the proposed 
modifications, please explain why. 
 
I do not agree because I will not be able to call home and speak to 
my family.  
 
Email to: NGCSReview@ofcom.org.uk and  
ofcom-consultations@telecom2.net 


